
January 13, 1955

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick V. P. Bryan 
426 East 89th Street 
New York, New York

Dear Denise and Freddie:

We are at last sending you the book, "Mother and Child. "
It should have reached you much earlier. I am enclosing with the 
book a brochure about it in case any friends of yours would like 
to get it. You will note the Dorr Foundation is handling it direct 
as well as Harpers for we found out that the second edition, on 
which we are now working, would not break even on the normal 
basis of distribution.

I am enclosing with this letter a bit about the White Line, the 
other effort of Dorr Foundation. Perhaps we will have to wait until 
the next incarnation for us to be intelligent enough not to be too busy.

With much affection,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures (D. F. Memo #3 with New York Times reprint)
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